
 

 

 

 

March 15, 2023 

 

We are working hard to make this year's prom, "We Are Young," very special for our students. Because we 

participate with Christian organizations from our community, our students have the opportunity to engage with 

other like-minded young people and create memories that will last a lifetime. 

 

In an effort to better communicate the standards for prom attire, we are providing the following guidelines for 

students (and their guests). 

 

Young Gentlemen 

Prom is formal, no jeans 

Dress pants 

Button up shirt 

 

Young Ladies 

Dresses should be finger-tip length or longer 

No cleavage 

Sheer areas on the dress should not reveal parts meant to be covered 

 

We trust that all of our BSE families know about modesty and will ensure that each student (as well as guests) 

are dressed appropriately.  We would hate to ruin anyone's night by asking them to cover a beautiful dress with 

a t-shirt or ask you to leave. Students asked to leave will not be refunded for their ticket.  

Sincerely,  

The BSE Leadership Team 

 

Please sign and return to a member of the LT BEFORE the date of the event.  

I have read and understand the prom dress code and will abide by the above stated policy for 2023 BSE Prom.  

__________________________________    __________________________________ 

Parent Signature       Student Signature 

 

__________________________________    __________________________________ 

Parent Print         Student Print 

Blue Springs Enrichment 
Study and do your best to present yourself to God approved, a workman 

who has no reason to be ashamed, accurately handling and skillfully 

teaching the word of truth.  2 Timothy 2:15 


